
 

 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Donald Lowe – Town Administrator 
From: Joseph Lynch – Director, DPW  
Date: March 28, 2019 
Re: Long Hill Road Culvert Replacement 

Summary of Bids 
 
Bids were opened for the Long Hill Road Culvert Replacement Project at the appointed time of 11:00 am on March 27th.  
 
Nine bids were submitted.  
 
A preliminary review of the required documents indicates that all bidders were responsive.  
 
Bids received range from a low of $194,000 to a high of $597,850, or an average of $307,904.65, which is reasonable 
given the engineers estimate of probable cost. The average of the five lowest bids is $301,108.60. The average of the 
three lowest bids is $265,847.67. 
 
The apparent low bidder is Kenefick Corporation with a bid of $194,000. 
 
We have completed our due diligence in the review of the bids and the capabilities of the apparent low bidder. I 
recommend that the bid be awarded to Kenefick Corp. and that a contract be executed for this project.   
 

- Joe Lynch – Director of Public Works 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 


